
Water testing Report from Monday August 31, 2020

Hi Everyone,
It is hard to believe that tomorrow will be September!  Time always goes by so fast during the 
summer months. Hopefully the warm weather will continue into September and October.

When I tested the water this week, it was a beautiful and sunny day.  The water had some small 
waves and the air temperature was 20 degrees celsius.  The wind direction was interesting 
today, as the water was calm on the Waubaushene side, but was windy and wavy on the 
Robin’s Point side.

Here are the results from the water testing.
1) Cottage Lane                       e-coli testing                 <10/100ml
2) Forest Lane                          e-coli testing                 <10/100ml
3) Lawson Lane                        e-coli testing                   10/100ml
4) Robin’s Point                         e-coli testing                   30/100ml

I do want to mention that there was seaweed in both #3 and #4.  I did the testing beyond the 
seaweed.  It is however the time of the season that a lot of seaweed is floating around in the 
bay.  The water temperature at all of the locations was 22 degrees celsius.

This is the last testing report for the 2020 season.

I wish everyone a very safe and healthy fall and winter season.
I will resume the water testing next June!

Until then…..
Sue Dougherty


